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Media Report: One lawyer's New Year's resolutions

January 6, 2015

On January 6, North Carolina Lawyers Weekly published a guest column by Brooks Pierce

partner Reid Phillips, in which he shared New Year's resolutions for lawyers. Read the article,

behind North Carolina Lawyers Weekly's firewall, here. 


